
EAA Chapter 289 

Board Meeting 

April 16, 2022 

The meeting was called to order at 08:00 with the following members present, Ed 

Parkhurst, Dar Steenholdt, Bruce Beecroft, Gary Pelach, Alan Amdahl, Peter Hauff, 

Steve Christensen, Gayle Wilts, Denise Clement, Dale Knuth, and Mike Emerson.  

Secretary’s report: The minutes from the October 16, 2021 meeting were read 

and approved. 

Treasurer’s report: the treasurer’s report was read and approved as read. 

Old business: The National EAA has extended our chapter Air Academy credits to 

2023.  

New business: Young Eagle events have been suspended for now partly due to 

pilot availability. Some building maintenance items were mentioned and will be 

dealt with soon. There being no other business Steve Christensen moved to 

adjourn seconded by Mike Emerson. The motion passed and the meeting 

adjourned at 08:40. 

Mike Emerson 

Secretary 
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